
Attachment #1

Summary of Comments from the Public*

● A citizen called and asked what this dormancy process meant and
requested a call back. Administration called the citizen back and explained
what the dormancy of 2492369 Canada Corporation meant for this
for-profit corporation of the City of Edmonton. The citizen wanted to know
if this would result in additional layoffs of City employees - Answer to that
question was “no”.

● The Citizen also wanted to know if the City was going to continue to
recycle plastic bottles? Answer to this question was “yes”. This dormancy
process does not have any effect on the Waste Management Services
currently provided by the City of Edmonton.

*This Attachment will be updated between Executive Committee on March 22,
2021 and Council on April 6, 2021 to capture any additional comments by
citizens made at the March 22, 2021 Executive Committee Meeting.
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